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For Kingston & The Thousand Islands

ACFOMI wishes the whole Kingston and the Thousand Islands community a
very happy, relaxing, and peaceful holiday! 

The Government of Ontario as well as the Kingston, Frontenac, Lennox, and

https://mailchi.mp/0fdde88c0c90/happy-holidays-from-acfomi?e=[UNIQID]


Addington Public Health Unit recommends to all its citizens to celebrate
this holiday season only with the people who live at the same address and

not to travel outside the region. 

I know this is disappointing, we all love to celebrate the holidays with our
family and visit loved ones. But to have a safe holiday, we still need to make

a few sacri�ces. The end of the pandemic is near with the start of
vaccinations in Canada; however, we must remain vigilant. We must protect

the most vulnerable members of our community and the health
professionals who are starting to feel the exhaustion. 

Let us take the opportunity to rest, recharge our batteries, and enjoy
spending time with our immediate family. This winter may be di�cult, but

we must rebuild our strength to face January 2021 in great shape! 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 2021! 
  

Michèle Dubois 
General Director

In partnership with the Cooperation Council of Ontario,



ACFOMI presents this free series introducing cooperative
enterprises featuring 4 di�erent webinars!  

Workshop #1 - Co-op Model 101: December 10th 2020 at 5 p.m. 

Workshop #2 - Governance, administration, and informed decision-

making in business: January 14th 2020 at 5 p.m. 

Workshop #3 - Business plans and the blueprints for a succesful business:

February 11th 2020 at 5 p.m.  

Workshop #4 - Social �nances for the cooperative sector and social

enterprises: March 11th 2020 at 5 p.m.

The 9th episode of our podcast series ''One City, Two Realities: Discussions
between Francos and Anglos 50 years after the O�cial Languages Act'' is

not available to listen and download from the ACFOMI website! 

Listen now!

https://www.acfomi.org/en/entrepreneuriat-collectif/
https://www.acfomi.org/en/french-language-services/une-ville-deux-realites/
https://www.acfomi.org/en/french-language-services/une-ville-deux-realites/


In the Community

Service Canada 

COVID-19: Transition to EI and new Canada Recovery Bene�ts. 
To �nd out more, click here.

EN ROUTE VERS LA MATERNELLE-JARDIN - REGISTER TO THE
WEBINARS!

In order to facilitate the transition to kindergarten, the Conseil des
écoles catholiques du Centre-Est (CECCE) is o�ering parents a series of

educational webinars, followed by a fun virtual activity specially
created for the little ones.  

www.ecolecatholique.ca/enroute

LES CO-PRÉSIDENCES

          

LES PARTENAIRES

https://mcusercontent.com/3497d16d1e84910c9799d3d88/files/3bef01eb-c5f7-4e85-8c20-17f3c39bfd4a/CERBtoEI_OnePager_English.01.pdf
http://www.ecolecatholique.ca/enroute
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